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Subject: Temiskaming Shores and Area Physician Recruitment 

Agenda Date: June 27, 2019 

Attachments: Letter  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-098; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approve the request of the Temiskaming Shores and Area Physician 
Recruitment and Retention Committee to contribute an amount equal to $3.00 per capital per year for the 
next five years (annual contribution estimated at $2,406) in support of the Committee’s activities. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Communication was received from the Temiskaming Shores and Area Physician Recruitment and 
Retention Committee requesting support over the next five years at a rate of $3.00 per capita. 
 
Staff requested input from the Temagami Family Health Team and received the comment that supporting 
this initiative should work to ensure that we continue to be well served by our medical community. 
 
With the response date being August 1, it is expected that this contribution would start in 2020.  That 
being said, if contributions were to start in 2019, Staff proposes using some of the $20,000 budgeted for 
contingency for this expense. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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